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SPRING 2020

Update on Construction During COVID-19 Pandemic

The government has deemed public works construction activities to be essential, so SANDAG is working to keep active 
construction projects moving while prioritizing the health and safety of its partners, contractors, and communities.  
For additional information, please visit sandag.org/COVID-19. 

DAYTIME CONSTRUCTION FOR FUTURE  
TECOLOTE ROAD TROLLEY STATION 

Beginning Monday, April 20 and continuing for several weeks, daytime construction activities are scheduled near 
Tecolote Road and W. Morena Boulevard to improve access to the future Tecolote Road Trolley Station. Crews 
will remove vegetation and prepare the embankment for construction of a pedestrian ramp that will connect 
Tecolote Road and W. Morena Boulevard.  

What to Expect

•	 Work hours will be Monday through Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. each day

•	 Work will include the use of vegetation clearing equipment and trucks

•	 This work may generate noise and back-up alarms may be heard  

•	 Crews will minimize impacts as much as possible 

Construction schedules may change with very little notice. 
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About the Project

The Mid-Coast Trolley project will extend UC San Diego Blue Line Trolley service from the Santa Fe Depot in Downtown 

San Diego to the University community, serving major activity centers such as Mission Bay, the VA Medical Center, UC San 

Diego, and University Towne Centre. Nine new stations will be constructed. Major construction work began in 2016, with 

service anticipated to begin in late 2021. 

To be added to our project email list, please go to KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/MidCoastNotices. 

Si desea obtener información en español, por favor comuníquese al (619) 699-1950 o pio@sandag.org.

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), this document is available in alternate formats by contacting the SANDAG ADA 
Coordinator, the Director of Diversity and Equity, at (619) 699-1900 or (619) 699-1904 (TTY).


